BSIPS 125 Superbus — Clayton Brook and Clayton Green Area

Statement of Reasons

The purpose of the proposed Bus Stop Clearways are to facilitate the safe passage of vehicles and
pedestrians, providing Equality Act (2010) compliant bus stops.

The introduction of Bus Stop Clearways will prevent parked vehicles from obstructing kerbside
boarding / alighting and improve bus journey times and consistency.

The proposals also seek to relocate a Bus Stop Clearway from an existing layby on the south side of
Westwood Road into the carriageway and reduce its length by 5 metres. Similarly, an existing Bus
Stop Clearway on the north side of Westwood Road is proposed to be extended (by 8 metres) to
allow the buses to pull in and out safely.
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